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Dear Parent

Carnivals are synonymous with excitement, joyous celebration and indulgence. It's time to indulge ourselves
with fun, frolic and merriment on Saturday, 17 December 2022, as we gather to celebrate ‘Winterlude’, our
school carnival from 11:00 am to 9:00 pm in the school premises. It will be a day filled with stimulating games,
thrilling fun rides, sumptuous and mouth watering food to tickle your taste buds. We cordially invite you and
your family members to join in the festivities. The invite attached allows free entry for four members. Please
bring the invite along to facilitate easy entry.

Friday, 16 December 2022 will be a holiday on account of preparation for ‘Winterlude’. ONLY student
volunteers, working for the carnival, will come to school that day from 8 am to 12:30 pm. The school buses will
ply at both times. Students who do not use the school bus regularly may do so on 16 December 2022.

On Saturday, 17 December’22, NO school buses will ply on any route. The students on carnival duty have
to make their own arrangements to travel to school and back. They should reach school in their school uniform
15 minutes before they begin their scheduled duty. The duty roster shall be announced in each class in
advance.

Students who come to the carnival in their school uniform will be allowed free entry into the school

Dr. Parul Tyagi
Principal



